
  

 
March 13, 2020           File: 0110.00 
 
The Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Health  
House of Commons 
Ottawa, ON    K1A 0A6 
 
VIA Email:  Patty.Hajdu@parl.gc.ca 
 
Dear Minister: 
 
Re: Support for Implementation of a Universal Public National Pharmacare Program 
 
I am writing on behalf of Council, to call on the Federal Government to work with the provinces 
and territories to develop and implement a Universal Public National Pharmacare program. 

At its March 9, 2020 Regular Council meeting, Langley City Council considered correspondence 
from the Mayor of the City of Port Moody outlining the need for, and economic benefits to be 
derived from, the creation of a Universal Public National Pharmacare program. It was further 
requested that all BC municipalities call on the Federal Government to work with the provinces 
and territories to develop and implement a Universal Public National Pharmacare program.  

Council discussed this request and subsequently passed a resolution to express our support.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Yours truly, 
CITY OF LANGLEY 

 

 

Val van den Broek 
Mayor 

cc Honourable Adrian Dix, Minister of Health 
 Tamara Jansen, Member of Parliament Cloverdale-Langley City 
 Tako van Popta, Member of Parliament Langley-Aldergrove 
 City of Port Moody Council  

Langley City Council 


